PUBLIC NOTICE

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for Town of Hopkinton
PWS# R12980473

Our water system violated a drinking water standard over the past year. Although this was not an emergency, as
our customers, you have the right to know what happened and what we did to correct the situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. For samples collected
between 7/1/2020 to 12/31/2020 we did not monitor for lead and copper correctly and therefore cannot be sure of
the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?
There is nothing you need to do at this time.
The table below lists the contaminant(s) we did not properly test for during the last year, how often we are

supposed to sample for the contaminant(s) and how many samples we are supposed to take, how many samples
we took, when samples should have been taken, and the date on which follow-up samples were (or will be) taken.

samples Irom lier

sampling sites (single
9 samples from Tier 3

residences, 1 sample from a 7/1/2020-12/31/2020

non-residential building

Lead and family structures that
Copper contain copper pipes and
lead solder installed
before 1983)

What is being done? A new location will be used. All results collected did not exceed State limits.

For more information, please contact William McGarry at 401-377-7761

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received
this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting
this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

DATED: 3/25/21
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CERTIFICATION OF PUBLIC NOTICE

PWS# RI2980473

William McGarry, Administrative Contact, Town Manager
Town of Hopkinton

188A Main Street

Hopkinton, RI 02833

Monitoring Violation: LCR MON 52_6M202007
Compliance Specialist: Christina Millar

The required public notice was provided to consumers in accordance with the requirements established in the
Rules and Regulations Pertaining to Public Drinking Water in the following manner on the dates provided:

Notice distributed by physical posting at

on location(s) — specific location on premises
date :

for a minimum of seven (7) days.

Notice distributed by hand delivery on

Notice distributed by regular mail on

Notice distributed by email* on

Notice distributed by print newspaper**on

Notice distributed by radio on

Notice distributed by television

Notice distributed online on

Notice distributed by (other - please describe) on

Signature:

Printed Name:

Date signed:

*A copy of the email including the date the notice was emailed must accompany this certificate.
** A copy of the newspaper article and proof of publication date(s) must accompany this certificate.

THIS CERTIFICATION ALONG WITH A COPY OF THE PUBLIC NOTICE AS
POSTED/DISTRIBUTED IS DUE TO RIDOH NO LATER THAN 4/3/2021
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